Fraternal Order Of Locksport

Notacon 6 Lock Picking Village

This weekend we will be running the lock picking area at Notacon 6 Thursday evening through Sunday afternoon. We
have various contraptions to pick and teaching materials for all to enjoy, we also have our own pick sets for sale along
with T-shirts and other paraphernalia. Members of TOOOL will also be hosting the Gringo Warrior challenge in the village.

If you are in the area and want to know more about Notacon be sure to stop by Thursday evening (4/16), admittance will
be free in a special preview event. Otherwise stop on by the village this weekend and say hi.
http://www.notacon.org
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